Phillips Middle School

4371 Battleboro-Leggett Road

Battleboro, North Carolina 27809

252-446-2031

Dear Phillips High School Alumni,

Thank you for your generous donations to the Phillips Middle School Library. The funds you provided will offer students access to many new books including 2009 award-winners and NC Battle of the Books titles. 

Several students recently participated in an African-American Authors booktalk, which highlighted books by prominent authors such as Sharon Draper, Walter Dean Myers, and Jacqueline Woodson. Your contributions will provide additional books by these authors as well. 

Your financial support will help to maintain an up-to-date and relevant collection. Connecting students to good books will be easier because of your kindness.

Sincerely,

Holly Pierce

Media Coordinator

